
 

 

 
January 12, 2023 
 
 
Hay River Health and Social Services Authority – X-Ray Reduction in Services 
 
 
Starting January 13, 2023 X-Ray services in Hay River will not be available based on staffing 
levels in the community. This temporary reduction in service will continue until February 6th 2023.  
 
What does this mean? 

• There will not be any regularly scheduled X-Ray appointments during this time, any 
existing appointments will be rescheduled to a later date 

• All clients presenting to the Emergency Department at the Hay River Regional Health 
Centre will be assessed and the appropriate treatment will be determined based on 
available resources 

• Clients requiring emergency X-Ray services may be required to leave the community for 
further care 

HRHSSA continues to work to recruit Radiology professionals to support our services and is 
working with our Territorial partners to explore the redeployment of resources from within the 
system to support this program during this time. Program resumption to full services will be 
dependent on the recruitment of a Medical Radiology Technologist. 

We recognize the significant impact service reductions cause within the community. The 
stabilization of our workforce remains a top priority for our Leadership Team.  

HRHSSA is committed to providing an update to the community as the situation evolves. 
 
Thank you. 
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Emily Chambers 
Communications Coordinator, HRHSSA 
Emily_Chambers@gov.nt.ca  
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